

## St Alban's CE Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Alison Adair Head of school: Mrs Amy Gurner



National Support School designated by

Stational College for Pro
Teaching & Leadership

Morthen Road, Rotherham, S66 1EU. Tel: 01709 542878.
Email: <a href="mailto:stalbans@sap.dsat.education">stalbans@sap.dsat.education</a>
Website: wsap.academy

"Educating for life in all its fullness."

23 June 2021

Dear St Alban's CE Primary School children,

It is with a sad heart that I am writing to let you know that I will stepping back from my role as Executive Headteacher at our lovely school from this September. This has been a very hard decision for me to make, as I have loved leading our school and having the wonderful privilege of creating magical memories for you all. This is the most amazing part of my job.

I have worked at our school since 2009, so have seen many children grow, blossom and thrive over the years. I am so proud of every single one of you and it has been thrilling to see you all develop into kind, respectful, courageous citizens, and resilient, creative learners.

Mrs Gurner has been my brilliant partner. She will stay as your Headteacher and continue making St Alban's even better. I know that you are in very safe hands with her.

I am leaving my job as your Executive Headteacher at our school because I already work some days for our trust, DSAT, as their Deputy CEO and Head of Teaching and Learning. They need me to work for them full time now that our trust has grown. This means that I will still come into our school quite regularly because I will be encouraging Mrs Gurner and all the staff to continue to improve the school and to find new and exciting ways to make your learning come alive. You'll see me around school sometimes in your classroom. This means that, although I won't be your Executive Headteacher anymore, we are not really saying goodbye and I will continue to work extremely hard to make sure this is the best school it can possibly be for you.

I have also felt we are so blessed at St Alban's to have brilliant Mums, Dads and Grandparents who have helped you continue your learning at home. I really want to thank them too for their partnership with me and the school over the years.

So...keep smiling, keep loving, keep learning and keep spreading kindness. As you continue to grow up, please remember all the things we have taught you and how we have shown you how to live in such a way as to make the world a better place.

With all my love,

A very proud Mrs Adair